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March 26, 2020 
 
Dear Florida Union Free School District Community, 
 
We, the Board of Education of the Florida Union Free School District, want to 
acknowledge and thank our entire faculty, staff and administrators, along with the 
greater community for all the support and cooperation they are providing in this 
challenging and difficult time. 
 
Our teachers and the Technology Department have stepped up with remote learning 
opportunities, staff members have pitched in with volunteers for providing ongoing 
food service, and our Superintendent Jan Jehring has shown exemplary leadership in 
communicating and supporting efforts of everyone involved.  We also want to 
acknowledge the extra efforts of Howard Cohen in the Business Office, Tom Andryshak 
in Facilities, Cindy Wood in Food Services and their respective departments. 
 
The Board is monitoring situations with regular updates from administration, and 
sharing information that may be pertinent to the District as we continue with budget 
and planning processes, and we will be meeting remotely for the next few weeks. 
 
Again, our deepest thanks to the FTA and all of our support staff for their continuing 
hard work, and our best wishes for everyone to stay safe and healthy.  And don’t forget 
to wash your hands often and thoroughly. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
FLORIDA BOARD OF EDUCATION 
John T. Redman II, President 
Meg Sgombick, Vice President 
Coleen Connolly 
Robert J. Scheuermann 
Sue Wheeler 


